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1404 Perimeter Drive – Jamestown, TN 38556   

mmojministries24@gmail.com 
  

May-June, 2025 

Dear Pastor & Friends, 

 

Ruth and I are “enjoying the journey” God has us on at this time in our lives!  What 

a blessing to finally welcome Spring and all of God’s handiwork. 

 

In April, I had the opportunity to preach at Shenandoah Baptist Church in 

Cleveland, TN and Emmanuel Baptist Church in Speedwell, TN. We are still open 

to preach when and wherever God opens the door. We have meetings scheduled 

later this summer in North Carolina, Virginia, Maine and Tennessee. If you would 

like for us to come in the future, feel free to call me at 207-779-4414. 

 

We are thankful to be able to spend time with our family and enjoy serving at our 

home church when we are not preaching. We said goodbye to our 

granddaughter and family as they left to serve the Lord in Mozambique, East 

Africa. Please pray for Josh and Morgan Barton as they adjust to their new life 

there. What a blessing to see them serving the Lord!! 

 

Our website has launched!! Feel free to go to mmojm.org, visit it and let us hear 

from you. A special “thank you” to Jarred May for his help in putting this together.   

 

Thank you for all who pray for us, call us and help us financially. We want to 

“continue on” as long as God gives us health and the ability to do so. He has 

surely been faithful to us!! 

 

In His Wonderful Work, 

Steve & Ruth Grubbs 
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